Port Blair, dated & June, 2UlLl
To

Shri Sanjeev Kumar,

Joint Secretary to Govt. of India,

Ministry of Social Justice & Empowerment,
Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi -110 115

Sub:-Grant-in-Aid to Voluntary Organizations working for Scheduled
Castes -reg.

Sif

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 11020/10/2010-SCD-
I dated 18/5/2011/ addressed to the Secretary (TW), A & N
Administration on above mentioned subject and to state that in the
Union Territory of A & N Islands, no Scheduled Castes has been

notified and hence requisite information may please be treated as
Nil.

Yours faithfully,

Assistar& Co r@r (TW)

T-6 RG
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